
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

w/c Monday 16th May 
Year 2 SATS Week 
 
Thursday 19th May 
Morpurgo Library Visit 
 
Wednesday 25th May 
Young Voices Choir Concert 
 
Thursday 26th May 
Tolkien Library Visit 
 
Friday 27th May  
Jubilee Picnic Celebration – 1.45pm 
 
Friday 27th May  
Break up for Half Term 
 
Monday 6th June 
Back to School 
 
Thursday 9th June 
Dickens Library Visit 
 
Thursday 16th June 
Carroll Library Visit 
 
Thursday 16th June 
Shakespeare Library Visit 
 
Monday 27th June – Friday 8th July 
Year 6 Swimming 
 

Our school gates open each morning at 8.40am.   
Intervention groups and teaching in classrooms 
start at 8.45am.  Thank you for helping your children 
to arrive to school on time.   

 

Yewdale Primary School  
 

Contact email: parentcontact@yewdale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Respect … Responsibility… Resilience … 

Parent Emails 
We plan on sending more forms / letters out via 
email on our Parent Mail system.  If you have 
recently changed your email address or do not 
receive our Newsletter via email, please contact 
the school office and we can check the contact 
email we have for you. 

 

Due to staff training, there will be no Cricket 
Club with Mr Fasham on Tuesday 17th May. 

 

We are proud to be a healthy lunchbox school.  
Thank you for supporting this and avoiding  
sending children in with excessive chocolate 
and sweets, fizzy pop or chewing gum. 
 

Congratulations to Year 6 who have just 
finished their SATs tests.  SATs (Standard 
Attainment Tests) took place across the country 
for all Year 6 pupils. We are very proud of all of 
our pupils who approached the week with 
confidence and showed great resilience.   

 



 

 
 

 
     



 

 
  

 

Total House Points Awarded this week:   
2815 

This weeks winners are the  
Yellow Team – Well Done  

 

 

House Captains 

Emily L 
Ashton S 

House Captains 

Chloe R 
Ryan B 

 

House Captains 

Melia A 
Jayden C 

House Captains 
Max T 

Lily-Mai W 
 

695 742 691 687 
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Stars of the Week 
 

Olivia - Donaldson  
Savannah  - Rosen 
 

Tommy C - Blyton  
Harriet - Potter 
Hilton - Dahl  
 

George - Rowling  
Rhys - Morpurgo 
Abigail - Tolkien  
 

Lia - Dickens  
Malachi - Carroll  
Esmae  - Shakespeare 
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Yellow Team 
House Captains 

 

Chloe R 
Ryan B 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

Yewdale Primary School  
 

Contact email: parentcontact@yewdale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Dickens – Year 5 

In Dickens class this week, we have started to write up our information texts about 
our innovate elves! We decided to create a garden elf which looks just like your 

ordinary garden gnome but helps tidy up your garden and plant essential trees and 
plants for the environment. We used a range of grammar features 

and enjoyed using our imagination. 
In music, we have started to compose our own lyrics and we are looking forward 

to adding instruments to our compositions. 
In PE, we have been doing athletics. This week we started long distance running and 

learned that we needed to pace ourselves to help save our energy 
to sprint towards the end. 

In history, we used different sources to identify what the daily life of the 
Ancient Maya included. 

Respect … Responsibility… Resilience … 



 

 
  



 

 
 

Potter Class – Year 1 and 2 

Last week we used 
cereal to make 

arrays to help us 
with multplication. 


